Anglophone West School District 126 Park Street, Minto, N.B. E4B 3K9 Phone (506) 327-7010 Fax (506) 327-7011 http://mintomemorial.nbed.nb.ca

Nelson Arsenault Principal BEd, DAUS

Craig Richards Vice-Principal BA, BEd

May 3, 2019

Dear Parents:

We will be holding a Friday Fun Night at Minto Memorial High School on Friday, May 31st, 2019 from 5:30 pm - 8:00 pm. We invite boys and girls in Grades K - 5. There will be games, activities, a movie, and unlimited gym time for the students. The cost will be \$10.00 per child.

Money raised from this event will go towards the **2019 Yearbook and Prom.** We really appreciate all of your support.

Snacks will be provided to the students on the way out. Parents are welcome to stay if they choose.

You can fill out the registration form attached and bring it with you or register when you get to MMHS the night of the event. Please let us know of any food allergies when you drop your child off.

Children should be dropped off and picked up in the cafeteria which is located at the back of the building.

If you have any questions about the evening please call the school (327-7010) and leave your name and phone number. Someone will return your call as soon as possible. If you would like an immediate response, please email me at **shelley.caissie@nbed.nb.ca**. This form is also located on our school Facebook site for you to print; as well as, at MMHS.

Sincerely,

Shelley Caissie	
Shelley Caissie (506) 327-7040	
Child's name:	
Contact numbers (where you can be reached tonight):	
Parent/guardian:	